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Permit for ABANDONMENT-IN-PLACE of Underground Storage Tank(s) and Piping_for
Petroleum and Hazardous Substances

Permission to abandon- in- place underground storage tank(s) or piping is hereby granted. Such abandonment must be in
complete accordance with acceptable materials as specified in the Federal Register, Part II Environmental Protection Agency,
40 CFR Parts 280 and 281, and also with all sections of 41 Illinois Administrative Code, Parts 174, 175, and 176. The
contractor the permit was issued to shall establish a date certain to perform the UST activity by shall establish a date certain
to perform the UST activity by scheduling the permitted activity through their UST contractor portal account If the Storage
Tank Safety Specialist (STSS) observes evidence of a release, the owner, operator or designated representative of the UST
owner/operator must notify the Illinois Emergency Management Agency (IEMA). The incident number shall be given to the
STSS prior to his/her leaving the site. The tank owner must submit an amended Notification for Underground Storage Tanks
form within 30 days after the abandonment-in-place at: https://webapps.sfm.illinois.gov/USTPortal/NotificationForm

THIS PERMIT IS VALID FOR SIX MONTHS FROM THE APPROVAL DATE.

OWNER OF TANKS FACILITY

- Corporation, partnership, or other business entity: - name and address where tanks are located:
Paige and Dylan, LLC Paige and Dylan, LLC

2080 N. Henderson Street 2080 N. Henderson Street
Galesburg, IL 61401 Galesburg, IL 61401

Knox County Knox County

Contact: Jeffery Klinck 309/342-4121 Contact: Jeffery Klinck 309/342-4121

Tanks on the Permit

Tank # Capacity Product Fill Material Comments
2 500 Used Oil | Inert material mixed with portland cement Tank is located near building foundation

Location of tanks being abandoned
Tank is location in close proximity to the existing building

Location of piping being abandoned
No piping mentioned in permit application

Explanation of Why Waiver is Required

Partner observed inground piping on the southwest portion of the shop, near the bulk fluids storage area. The pipe appeared
to be connected to an exterior wall-mounted pipe resembling a UST vent pipe. In the vicinity of the exterior wall-mounted
pipe, Partner also observed two small manhole covers. On-site personnel did not know the purpose of the manhole covers or
the piping and were unaware of any additional UST's currently or formerly situatued at the subject property. However, after
the site visit, the subject property owner had an equipment vendor open the manholes. One of these manholes contained a
sump for a water removal system while the other appeared to be an approxiamtely 500 gallon used oil UST. Chase
Environmental group was hired by Partner to perform the decomissioning and site assessment results for the UST once the
permit is approved by the OSFM. At this time, no samples have been collected and no IEMA number has been assigned to
this UST. With the UST being located near the building foundation, the potential for loss to the support of that structure is
the reason this waiver is requested for abandoning the tank in place.

Special Contingencies

PERSON, FIRM OR COMPANY PERFORMING WORK:

Contact Person: Zack Page

Phone: 217/971-6120

Email: zpage@chaseenv.com

Contractor License # IL2036 Exp. 3/17/2025

Chase Environmental Group, Inc.
11450 Watterson Court
Louisville, KY 40299



Sincerely,

Daniel Starks
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